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'Wild West' at Work with New Gun Law

News

3.20.17 

New state rules will take effect for concealed carry permit holders on Tuesday, giving them the right

to tote handguns and ammunition onto workplace property. This game-changer will affect

employers who, until this time, could ban firearms from workplace property, but "now, if you have

some sort of a blanket policy like that, you'll be in violation of the law as of the 21st," explains Steve

Loewengart.

In the article, "'Wild West' at Work with New Gun Law," featured in Columbus CEO, Managing

Partner Steve Loewengart goes on to discuss how employers should adjust their policies due to

these new laws.

To read the full article, please visit Columbus CEO.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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